Housing Development Services, Inc.

September 9, 2003

Alpha Construction Company
14601 Aetna Street
Van Nuys, CA 91411

Dear Irv:

RE: CONSTRUCTION WORK DONE BY ALPHA CONSTRUCTION

Permit me to take this opportunity to tell you how professional and capable I
believe your firm to be. It has been a pleasure to work with you and your staff
in our recent projects. I can always be assured that you are not out for change
orders just to increase your profit picture. You rarely suggest change orders

unless absolutely necessary.

Your staff’s onsite work in trying to save money and come up with ideas to
include cost saving tradeoffs when a field condition has blind sided every one,
is most appreciated. The level to detail paid by the staff has assist in
interpretation of the architect’s drawings when there could have been a mis-

reading.

I can honestly say that it is a pleasure to work with your firm; one that I hope
continues into the future.

If you or any of your other clients have any questions of me, do not hesitate to
call.

With kind regards, I am
Sincerely yours,
W
Noel L./Sweitzer
President

NLS/n
3460 S. Broadway, Los Angeles, CA 90007 / (323) 231-1104
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